
Notice of Public Hearing 

City of Oshkosh 

2025 CDBG Program Year 

 
The City of Oshkosh will hold the following public meetings, hearings and public comment period to 

obtain public comments pertaining to the City’s 2025 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

Consolidated Plan and Action Plan to be submitted to the US Department of Housing and Urban 

Development (HUD). 

 

The thirty (30) day public comment period on the proposed 2025-2029 five-year goals and annual 

allocations of 2025 CDBG funds will be held from Wednesday, May 28, 2025 through Friday, June 27, 

2025. 

 

The first public meeting will be held on Monday, April 21, 2025 at 5:00 pm in Room 203 of City Hall at 

215 Church Avenue, Oshkosh, WI 54901. This public hearing will address public feedback prior to City 

Staff drafting a Consolidated Plan.  
 

The second public meeting will be held on Monday, May 19, 2025 at 4:00 pm in Room 203 of City Hall 

at 215 Church Avenue, Oshkosh, WI 54901. This public hearing will focus on the first draft of the 

Consolidated Plan.  
  

The third public hearing will be held at the Oshkosh Plan Commission meeting on Tuesday, June 17, 

2025 at 4:00 pm in Room 404 of City Hall at 215 Church Avenue, Oshkosh, WI 54901. This public 

hearing will include staff recommendation to Plan Commission to approve submission of the final 

Consolidated Plan to City Council. 
 

The fourth public hearing will be held at the Oshkosh Common Council meeting on Tuesday, June 24, 

2025 at 6:00 pm in the City Council Chambers on the 4th floor of City Hall at 215 Church Avenue, 

Oshkosh, WI 54901. This public hearing will include staff recommendation to Plan Commission to 

recommend approval of submission of the final Consolidated Plan to City Council. 

 

The proposed allocations of 2025 CDBG funds are tentative until the City’s 2025 Action Plan is approved 

by the Common Council and HUD. The 2025 total program year allocation is estimated to be $800,000. 

A draft Action Plan will become available on the City’s website when the comment period opens on May 

28, https://www.oshkoshwi.gov/EconomicDevelopment/, then click on the link under News and Updates. 

A copy of the Draft Action Plan can also be viewed at the Economic Development Office, Room 201 at 

City Hall. Hard copies of the Action Plan are available upon request to etardiff@oshkoshwi.gov.  

 

Written comments on the proposed Action Plan should be submitted no later than Friday, June 27, 2025 

to etardiff@oshkoshwi.gov or mailed to Emily Tardiff, Oshkosh City Hall, 215 Church Avenue, Oshkosh, 

WI  54901. Written comments received prior to this date will be made part of the 2025 Action Plan 

submitted to HUD. Written comments received prior to the Council meeting will be distributed to the 

Council and made part of the public record of the meeting. 

 

If persons planning to attend have specialized needs (interpreter, handicap accessibility, etc.), please 

contact the Community Development Department at (920) 236-5055 at least 5 days prior to a meeting.   

 

Published: Sunday, April 13, 2025 
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